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ATTENTION PARENTS and STUDENTS from
GRADES TK THRU 8TH

| am happy to announce that our Talent Show will take
place on Friday, April 11 at 3PM for grades TK-3 and at
6PM for grades 4-8.

We will be having an audition on Wednesdays after school
on February 19 & 26 from 2:30-3:30 PM.Sign up sheets
will be available in the classrooms. All talents are welcome
such as singing (no lip synching) dancing, acting,sports
exhibition etc... You can perform solo,duo,trio or group
act. You need to provide your own minus-one/instrumental
music or background music. Please provide the title of
your act. Once you get in, you will be informed and we will

have practice during school time.

If you have some questions please call the office. Thank
you for your participation in advance.

Goodluck and looking forward to seeing all of you!
God bless!

Mrs. Manahan



